PUBLIC NOTICE

CLONCURRY LANDFILL CLOSED

20 February 2025

Due to wet conditions, the Cloncurry Landfill is currently closed.
Access will be reassessed at 6:00 am tomorrow.
Please keep up to date with local road conditions via the Cloncurry Dashboard

(https://dashboard.cloncurry.qld.gov.au/)

Should you have any questions or concerns in respect of this matter please contact
the Council Administration office.
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